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I appreciate Rep. Helm's introduction of this bill.  Protecting Oregon's wildlife is very 

important to me.  This bill's several components will go a long way in preventing 

collisions with wildlife on roads and other conflicts with wildlife, preventing the spread 

of disease in wildlife, and addressing invasive species that threaten Oregon's wildlife.  

Again, I strongly support this bill and encourage its passage. 


